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From: Roger Colman

Sent: 12 December 2022 16:10

To: Planning Planning <Planning@camden.gov.uk>

Subject: 6 Eglon Mews London NW1 8YS 2022/4651/P Attention Matthew Dempsey, Planning Dept

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
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Dear Mr Dempsey,

This is from Roger Colman of 7 Eglon Mews London NW1 8YS,

regarding making a comment about the above application for 6 Eglon Mews.

| made comments, by email, regarding the proposed construction and placement of a balcony

for No. 6, outlined in application ref 2021/3103/P.

The Council granted permission, dated 29/10/2021 for the application's proposals.

But, Under Reasons for granting permission , the first paragraph stated:-

"The proposed alterations including creation of a dormer window in the front roof slope

and associated alterations to the roof are considered acceptable in terms of scale, design and

materials. Initially the scheme had also included a proposed balcony, however this has been

removed from the scope of the development."

| guess I'll now have to send in very similar comments about the proposed balcony in 2022/4651/P

as | made over 2021/3103/P if | want my views taken into consideration once again.

You do provide a comment box but my email comments were very long regarding 2021/3103/P

and | don't really want to type them all into the comment box.

Perhaps | could somehow cut and paste much of my original email into your comment box
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though I'm not technically confident to do that.

If | were to send comments regarding 2022/4651/P in an email, would you be able to
cut and paste them into a comment box on my behalf?

Thank you.

With kind regards

Yours faithfully

Roger Colman, 7 Eglon Mews, NW1 8YS



